
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT BETWEEN 

THE CITY OF RICHMOND, TEXAS AND MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 121 

 

The City Commission of the City of Richmond, Texas will hold the second of two public 

hearings regarding the adoption of a strategic partnership agreement between the City and 

Municipal Utility District No. 121.  Members of the public who wish to present testimony or 

evidence regarding the proposed agreement shall be given an opportunity to do so.  The 

public hearing will be held at the Richmond City Hall Annex, 600 Morton Street, Richmond, 

Texas 77469 on January 17, 2017 at 4:30 p.m. 

At said time and place, all such persons shall have the right to appear and be heard.  Of all 

said matters and things, all persons interested in the things and matters herein mentioned, 

will take notice.                           

The City of Richmond may adopt said strategic partnership agreement at the City 

Commissioners meeting to be held on January 17, 2017 at 4:30 p.m. 

A copy of the proposed strategic partnership agreement will be on file for public review at 

the office of the City Secretary, 402 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas 77469 

 

Please Publish on ____Jan 2, 2017___________ 


